

From: Greg Van Dusen <gvandusen@checenergy.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 12:53 PM **To:** Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Bruno Pereira

Spereira@checenergy.ca>; Colleen Winter <cwinter@checenergy.ca>; Greg Van

Dusen <gvandusen@checenergy.ca>; Fiona O'Connell <Fiona.OConnell@oeb.ca>

Subject: EB-2025-0214: APH Update Consultation Participation"

Dear OEB,

My name is Greg Van Dusen and I am the CHEC Regulatory Specialist.

On behalf of CHEC I wish to participate in this consultation.

I have been in the industry over 45 years and have worked in areas of utility Asset Management, Finance and Regulatory Affairs. My last utility position was as Director Regulatory Affairs at Hydro Ottawa. I consider myself an expert in regulatory accounting matters and I am very familiar with the APH.

My detailed resume is attached.

I will be representing the interests of the 17 LDCs that are part of the CHEC group.

Thank you.

Greg Van Dusen

Regulatory Specialist

(416)-230-7537

gvandusen@checenergv.ca

www.checenergy.ca





Bluewater Power, Centre Wellington Hydro, ERTH Power Corp., Fort Frances Power, Grimsby Power, Hydro Hawkesbury Inc., InnPower, Lakefront Utilities, Lakeland Power, Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro, Orangeville Hydro, Ottawa River Power, Renfrew Hydro, Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution, Tillsonburg Hydro, Wasaga Distribution, Wellington North Power.

This email and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the named recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify Greg Van Dusen and delete this message.